
 

 

Dear Parents:  

 

 9th-12th Grades will be enjoying a trip to the 

Houston Zoo on Wednesday, Oct 27th.  Bus will 

leave at 8am and will be back by 3pm.   

 
 

  Please remember the 

  following: 
 

 

 

➢ Bring snacks & sack lunch (Drinks are provided) 

➢ Field Trip Dress (Loose jeans, sneakers, and school travel shirt) 

➢ Students are to stay in assigned groups 

with chaperone while at the zoo 

➢ All students must ride the bus 

 

 

 

Please View This Site Before Trip 

www.houstonzoo.org 
 


